
Sl. No. Name Scope Awarded

1 AJEESH R R All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150  kVA

2 KIRAN G. S. All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150  kVA

3 MUJEEB A RAHUMAN All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150 kVA

4 PRIYA M All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150  kVA

5 SOONU N All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150 kVA

6 REETHU DHANYA All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150  kVA

7 ARUN ALEX All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150 kVA

Sl. No. Name Scope Awarded

1 CHIPPY SURESH P. S. All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

2 VINOD S All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

3 ANOOP U All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50  kVA

4 CINU B. L. All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50  kVA

5 SRUTHY J BHADRAN All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

6 A RIYA All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

7 AFSAL S All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

8 RAGESH R All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50  kVA

9 ARUN PRASAD All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50  kVA

10 JAISON VARGHESE All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50  kVA

11 ASMITH GLORY S V All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA
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12 PRINCE MOHANAN All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50  kVA

13 HASSAN BASSARI M A All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

Sl. No. Name Scope Awarded

1 SUNITH DEV J R All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

2 SREEJITH S G All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

3 ARUN R R All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25  kVA

4 AJIMSHA S. R. All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25  kVA

5 AKHIL SASEENDRAN All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25  kVA

6 SEEJU SEN All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including  25 kVA

7 ASWATHY J All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

8 PRASOBH S All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including  kVA

9 ANUJA G All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including  25 kVA

10 AMY ANN THOMAS All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA
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                                                                                                                                Sd/-


